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AAACU Partners with Richardson Elementary School for Financial Literacy 

Alpena, MI, April 25, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) partnered with Richardson 
Elementary School in Oscoda for a four-day session 
of financial literacy activities for kindergarten 
through fifth grade students. 

AAACU’s commitment to empower the next 
generation with financial knowledge kicked off with 
delivering age-appropriate financial literacy 
activities to students. Through this interactive 
session, students could identify and sort money, play 
money matching games, learn about budgeting, and 
discuss needs versus wants. 

The sessions spanned over four days allow each 
grade level to participate in tailored activities 
designed to meet their learning needs. Students 

gained practical financial skills, but also developed critical thinking and decision-making skills. 

We are proud to have partnered with Richardson Elementary School to help provide financial 
education to students of all ages. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of March 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,290 members with total assets equal to 
$800,822,639. 

Pictured: Hannah Brege, Vicky Hansen, Megan 
Brege, and Ari Stojsik 
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